
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The 12th GLH Working Group (WG) was hosted by the Hiroshima Peace 

Culture Foundation. The session began with an expression of gratitude by the 

co-founders to previous members who, due to professional changes, could no 

longer be present at the WG. All present also expressed their warm welcome to 

the many new members.  

  

WG members were briefed on, and discussed, inter alia, the status of GLH 

partnerships worldwide, plans for dispatch of seeds or saplings to selected Mayors 

for Peace network of cities, status of seeds and saplings as of April, and progress 

with regard to the design of new plaques.  They were also informed of the 

particular planting ceremony for a Hiroshima camphor being held on the same 

day (22 April) at the Singapore National University, to honor Earth Day. 

 

 

 

 


